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In addition to the salary levels established in this plan for
personnel compensation, there are two other areas which may require
attention during the budget year. The classification and compensation
plan for staff personnel contains provisions for special and periodic
review of positions for possible reclassification as duties and
respongibilities of such positions change. Reclassification may result
in the need to adjust salary and wage levels.

Continuing attention will be given to equity in compensation as
required by the University's commitment to affirmative action. Any
necessary changes will be recommended, provided sufficient funds are
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available.



